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To clarify the arrangements for St 

Patrick’s Day. 

 

School will be closed for all children on 

St. Patrick’s Day as it is a Staff Training 

Day. 

 

Apologies for any confusion. 

 

 

This week’s Pupils of the Week are: 

 

Alex in for working hard with his comprehension. 

For reading carefully, discussing the story 

confidently and for writing his answers in full 

sentences. 

 

Bobby in P6 for his understanding of decimals and 

fractions. 

 

Well done, to both of these pupils. 

 



 
 

A Celebration Of Sport Day at the Joey Dunlop Centre 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Balnamore Primary 

School 



 

School will have an early finish next 

Friday at 12.30pm for all children. 

 

Dinners are still available in school on 

this day and children will have their 

lunch before going home at 12.30pm. 

       

 
 

 

Monday 18th March • School Closure  

 

Tuesday 19th March • Assembly 

 

Wednesday 20th March •  

Thursday 21st March • Construction Club 3.00-4.00pm 

 

Friday 22nd March • Early Finish for Easter 

 

 

If there is anything I can help you with, then please do not hesitate to contact 

the school office on 028 2766 4564 or email me at smulligan569@c2ken.net  
 

 

Final Comment 

 

Hopefully, you find the provision of the Parents’ News 

helpful and informative. If you require further 

information on any of these matters, or any issue 

concerning school, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

S.W.J. Mulligan 
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